
 
 

Hello and thank you for visiting our website!  I’ve had the privilege of 

working for Kingsport Child Development Center for over five years and 

serving as the Director since late 2015.  I’m a passionate advocate for 

allowing children to learn and grow in an environment that is safe, 

encouraging, and nurturing. Our Center has been a part of the Kingsport 

community for 60+ years and we are honored to serve the community. 

I am fortunate to work with the talented and dedicated staff at KCDC on a 

daily basis. Our teachers and assistants are all highly qualified and treat 

our children as their own.  We offer professional development and 

training opportunities for our staff and highly value their expertise, 

fostering a healthy workplace environment.  

The Center focuses on teaching through experiential learning to ensure our children are well prepared 

for kindergarten once they complete our program. We use Brigance evaluations to track students’ 

progress and ensure they are learning at developmentally appropriate stages. We also incorporate 

music and the arts into our curriculum.  

Parents are always welcome to drop by the Center because we believe we work together to care for our 

children. We invite parents to provide feedback, share ideas, volunteer at the Center, and participate in 

KCDC events. 

It is my sincerest wish that you feel at home at KCDC so please don’t hesitate to reach out to me 

anytime.  

 

Warm regards, 

 

Tammy Burton 

Director of Kingsport Child Development Center 

 

 


